
SOLANO COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 
Thomas A. Ferrara, Sheriff-Coroner 

530 Union Avenue, Ste. 100, Fairfield, CA 94533 
(707) 784-7000

10/12/2015 
INFORMATION RELEASE 

HOMICIDE INVESTIGATION UNDERWAY IN UNINCORPORATED VALLEJO 

On Sunday, October 11th, 2015, at just after 1 pm, Solano County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded 

to a call of shots fired with a man down in the 1100 block of Fulton Avenue, Vallejo. Deputies 

arrived to find a male lying in the driveway of a residence having sustained gunshot wound(s). The 

victim was later identified as 28 year-old Vallejo resident Justin Robello. Medical intervention was 

unsuccessful and the victim was pronounced deceased at the scene. 

The investigation is ongoing and the Solano County Sheriff’s Office Investigations Bureau is currently 

interviewing witnesses. Anyone with information is encouraged to call the Sheriff's Office 

investigations at 707-784-7050 or anonymously through Crime Stoppers at 707-644-STOP (7867). 
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